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Esperance Seminars Well Received  
 
Representatives from the Building Commission recently provided an information seminar at the Civic 
Centre to locals operating in the building and construction industry. 
 
The morning session covered future initiatives of the Building Code of Australia (BCA), product 
certification, and technical interpretation of common queries. This session also covered the 
minimum level of documentation for roofing.  
 
The afternoon session was dedicated to checking roof compliance on site. This information follows 
the 2016 release of the general inspection report into metal roof construction in WA. 
 
The seminar was initiated by Doug Backhouse, Master Builders Coordinator for the Kalgoorlie-
Esperance region, with assistance from the Esperance Shire.  
 
“Too often these seminars are held in Kalgoorlie which limits the opportunity for Esperance locals to 
attend,” said Mr Backhouse. 
 
“The Commission readily agreed to hold the seminar in Esperance, and by the excellent attendance, 
they agreed that serious consideration would be given to holding more similar seminars in 
Esperance.”  
 
Feedback received from attendees indicated the session was informative, relevant and very well 
received,” Mr Backhouse concluded.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Building Commission representatives (L-R) Sean de Prazer, Allan Shiell and Kishor Dabasia with local builder 
Brett Partington. 


